
We invite you to join Connecticut Community Foundation in celebrating our 100th anniversary! Our
fun-filled bingo game highlights the people, programs, and places that make our community vibrant.

CLICK HERE to access the Bingo card.

Whether you choose to play at your own pace or with a group of family, friends, or colleagues, we
guarantee that you’ll have a blast. To participate, all you need to do is complete the opportunities
listed below to achieve bingo (5 in a row or 4 corners).

Once you’ve achieved bingo, we encourage you to complete the bingo submission form and share
your bingo story on social media with #100yearsGWLH. By doing so, you’ll be entered into our
August 1 drawing where five submissions will be randomly selected to direct a $100 donation from
the Foundation to a local nonprofit of the winner’s choosing.

Don’t miss out on this fantastic opportunity to commemorate our 100th anniversary while giving
back to our community. Submit your entry by July 31 to be eligible for the drawing.

https://conncf.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/CCF_100YrBINGO.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CCFBINGO

